
Join the Kiya team and friends on Saturday the 13th October for a 
walk with a difference along the iconic Brighton seafront wearing the 
traditional, recycled rubber, Andean ‘Ojotos’ (sandals) 
that many of our kids wear and walk for miles 
every day in over harsh terrain. 

This walk is aimed at raising awareness of the difficulties 
many of our children and their families’ face, just to 
get to a centre for therapy or to school, and to raise 
funds for our Outreach Programme including providing 
children with shoes.

Sign up, register and join the team today!
Once you’ve filled out the application form, start your 
fundraising by creating a JustGiving page to spread awareness 
of your challenge. 

Every pound you raise will change the lives of people affected by disability, abuse or 
poverty in Peru – now and in the future.

WHAT TO EXPECT?

The 5km walk down the promenade on the Sussex coastline 
with panoramic views, past the British Airways i360 to the 
infamous Brighton Pier is suitable for all ages including 
pushchairs and wheelchairs.

The route will start at 3pm and finish at 5pm on Hove Lawn, 
opposite Fourth Avenue (there is a car park at King Alfred’s 
Leisure Centre just down the road) where there will be a Kiya 

stall and refreshments.

You will be given your pair of ‘Ojotos’ upon arrival at the site.

WHAT TO BRING

‘Ojotos’ are stiff and may be uncomfortable so please bring socks, plasters and a 
change of shoes for any children walking - we want you to experience the real thing 
but not to hurt yourselves!

Although refreshments are provided at the end, please bring plenty of water, energy 
drinks and bars for the walk itself.

Tired of walking on tyres



HOW TO GET THERE

There is no dedicated event parking, please use public transport or local parking.
Hove Lawn is 1.5km walk from Hove train station. You can find out more about local 
transport by visiting the JourneyOn website.

To keep Brighton & Hove environmentally friendly please choose the most sustainable 
method of transport and car share where possible.

WALKING ROUTE

*Registration closes Thursday 13th September 2018.

Please contact us with any Qs you may have: info@kiyasurvivor.org 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING KIYA SURVIVORS


